
The New Mexico Health Care Authority (HCA), Office of Inspector General, Medicaid Program 

Integrity Unit has partnered with Qlarant Integrity Solutions, LLC, a U.S. Department of Health 

and Human Services, Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services audit contractor and HCA’s 

Managed Care Organizations (MCOs), to conduct periodic reviews of claims paid by New 

Mexico’s Medicaid program. MCOs are typically a Medicaid members’ health care insurer. The 

purpose of the Medicaid Program Integrity Unit’s audit program is to ensure the integrity of paid 

claims, including coding validation, payment accuracy, and compliance with state and federal 

regulations, policies, and contractual requirements. As a provider under the New Mexico 

Medicaid program, you may be contacted by one of the entities identified. Pursuant to your 

Provider Participation Agreement, it is your responsibility to cooperate with the auditors 

conducting these audits. Should you have any questions regarding an audit contact or the audit 

itself, you may call the Office of Inspector General at 800-228-4802 or 505-827-8141. You can 

also visit our website at 

https://www.hca.nm.gov/about_the_department/office_of_inspector_general/. 
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